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Greetings Susan Howell,

What is happening April? We have Icebreakers this coming Tuesday. This is an
opportunity for us to get to know our newer members and for them to cross something off
their 'red badge' list. We have at least two and hopefully more. 

We also have a Program Committee meeting this coming Thursday morning @ 7:30 over
at Stacks. Ever wonder how the whole program thing works? Then come show up for a
pretty decent meeting with an equally decent breakfast.

On April 15th, we have a speaker from Filoli Gardens. What a gorgeous place and so
much to know and learn about our local treasure. The star of lots of TV shows and
movies, this 654-acre gem is one of the last country estates. That brings us up to our 69th
birthday on April 22nd. I'm still working on something special for that one. 

I attend my next to last PRLS class on Saturday, April 19th. This is an extremely
worthwhile program and the club picks up the cost. Make sure to get yourself in the loop
on this very cool program. I have a hunch you are going to hear something about it this
coming Tuesday. 

Casa de Redwood Spaghetti Dinner is scheduled for Saturday, April 26th. Stay tuned! I am
sure we will hear more about this shortly. We need about 15 volunteers for this timeless
classic. Make sure to keep your Saturday evening schedule clear!

Last Friday, March 28th - Board of Directors' Meeting 

During the past Board Meeting, we took a look at our Foundation. We passed a set of By-
Laws and will be looking for three club members to fill in the three open slots on this new
board. This is such a great new opportunity for our members. If you want to make a
difference with our 501(c)(3), then please come chat with me.  

Other News! 

Be a Host Family for a Global Grant!!!

We have received an email from Rotary Club of Issy Les Moulineaux in District 1660 in
France. They are in need of a host family for a student going to Stanford University. If you
are interested, please let me know and I will send you the information I received.  

News and Events

Featured Speaker

Icebreakers

Service This Week

Finemaster: Lilia Ledezma

Sergeant-at-Arms: Don Hack

Greeter: Steve Wagstaffe

Thought-of-the-Day: Bob
Boland

 

Important Dates

Tuesday, April 8th                    
Our Weekly Meeting

Thursday, April 10th      
Program Committee

Friday, April 11th      
Homebound Deliveries

 Rotary Birthdays in April

Bob Boland - 27 yr
Carlos Bolanos - 14 yr
Pete Liebengood - 9 yr  
Steve Webb - 5 yr 
Aaron Johnson - 1 yr

​ 



Host Family needed March 15th thru June 15th

Would you be interested in hosting a visiting physician or a nurse for three months? The
International Coordinator of the Chestertown, Maryland Rotary Club is looking for host
families. Two individuals will be receiving training from the Stanford University Medical
Center's Neonatal Center from March 15th until June 15, 2014. They need a place to stay
and perhaps a tour here and there on the rare occasion they aren't studying or sleeping.
Please respond to RLThorp@ilsbio.com

Join Us!

We are working on some exciting ideas. Please come and enjoy the fellowship and
camaradarie of the Rotary Club of Redwood City in 2014!

Yours in Rotary,

Susan Howell, CPA,

President, 2013-2014

 
If you would like something included in The Spoke newsletter, please email the info
to news@redwoodcityrotary.org by Thursday evening. 

  Birthdays in April

Alpio Barbara
Dan Mulholland
Hal Butts
John Spicer

 Remember to turn in your
 makeups to Club Secretary
John McAfee for LUNCH credit!
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Greetings Susan Howell,

My guess is you truly thought I would skip doing this on the week of April 15th.
Nope! I am not sure how much I have to say because I likely have a lot of emails I
actually haven't read, but let's see how far we can get together.  

I did skip out on the Program Committee meeting so I am at a loss to tell you what
is happening in May. But it is still April and we still have a lot to do! 

Tuesday, April 15th

Tomorrow we have a speaker from Filoli Gardens. What a gorgeous place and so
much to know and learn about our local treasure! 

 The star of lots of TV shows and
movies,  this 654-acre gem is one of
the last  country estates. 

 

 

 

 

 

Last Tuesday, April 8th

We continued our Icebreakers. John Spicer had entertained us on April Fool's with
tales of his life and then last week we heard from Carolina Curlionis and Amber
Harris. Interesting stuff and interesting questions posed to all three of these
intrepid and triumphant souls. 

We also came up with a Board of Directors for the first time ever for our
Foundation. We just need to get past April 15th and then hopefully we will come up
with a time to meet. The volunteers for the new board were PDG Bill Conklin,

News and Events

Featured Speaker

Filoli Gardens

Service This Week

Finemaster: Roland Haga

Sergeant-at-Arms: Dan
Mulholland

Greeter: Steve Webb

Thought-of-the-Day: John
Spicer

 

Important Dates

Tuesday, April 15th                    
Our Weekly Meeting

Friday, April 18th      
Homebound Deliveries

 

 Rotary Birthdays in April

Bob Boland - 27 yr
Carlos Bolanos - 14 yr
Pete Liebengood - 9 yr  
Steve Webb - 5 yr 
Aaron Johnson - 1 yr

​ 



  

Amber Harris and Corrin Rankin. The other two members are Past President Lilia
Ledezma and myself. Now we just need to get this board together and see if there
should be any action. 

Rotarians At Work Day, Saturday, April 26th

Our intrepid Past President Lilia Ledezma will show us how to be two places at one
on the last Saturday of April. Actually the two events might not overlap, but it is
going to be quite the busy day. 

We have Casa de Redwood Spaghetti Dinner. This perennial favorite, at least with
some part of this bunch of Rotarians, is back after a bit of a respite. Stay tuned! I
am sure Lilia or Rosanne will have a clipboard in hand this Tuesday looking for
volunteers. 

The second event on Saturday, April 26th is the completion of Friendship Park. I
am not quite sure what that means, but PP Lilia or PE Barbara will give us another
update on Tuesday. Make sure to keep your Saturday, April 26th schedule
clear!

Other News! 

Be a Host Family for a Global Grant Scholar!!!

We have received an email from Rotary Club of Issy Les Moulineaux in District
1660 in France. There is a very deserving young man in in need of a host family
for the Fall Quarter at Stanford University. I have attached the email received and
the letter Irwan Bello received from Stanford. Please give the information a quick
read and give it a bit of thought. Mickael Boubala may be reached
at mickaelboubala@gmail.com  

Host Family needed March 15th thru June 15th

Would you be interested in hosting a visiting physician or a nurse for three
months? The International Coordinator of the Chestertown, Maryland Rotary Club
is looking for host families. Two individuals will be receiving training from the
Stanford University Medical Center's Neonatal Center from March 15th until June
15, 2014. They need a place to stay and perhaps a tour here and there on the rare
occasion they aren't studying or sleeping. Please respond to RLThorp@ilsbio.com

Join Us!

We are working on some exciting ideas. Please come and enjoy the fellowship and
camaradarie of the Rotary Club of Redwood City in 2014!

Yours in Rotary,

Susan Howell, CPA,

President, 2013-2014

 
If you would like something included in The Spoke newsletter, please email
the info to news@redwoodcityrotary.org by Thursday evening. 

  Birthdays in April

Alpio Barbara
Dan Mulholland
Hal Butts
John Spicer

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Remember to turn in your
 makeups to Club Secretary
John McAfee for LUNCH credit!
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Greetings Susan Howell,

It's our birthday!!!! It's our birthday!!!! It's our birthday!!!! It's our
birthday!!!! 

                

We have fun stuff planned and sneaky little elves picking stuff up and decorating.

Rotarians At Work Day, Saturday, April 26th

Two different choices for this year's Rotarians At Work Day!

Choice #1 - We have Casa de Redwood Spaghetti Dinner. This perennial favorite,
at least with some part of this bunch of Rotarians, is back after a bit of a
respite. Stay tuned! I am sure Barbara or Rosanne will have a clipboard in hand
this Tuesday looking for volunteers. 

Choice #2 - Assisting Rebuilding Together with the finishing touches of Friendship
Park. National Rebuilding Together Day coincides with Rotarians at Work Day and
these two forces will meet up at 8:00 am on Saturday, April 26th to cover the dirt
and plant some trees, Rotarian Steve Webb is supplying the labor to install the
irrigation system. 

News and Events

Featured Speaker

Birthday Party!

Service This Week

Finemaster: Not needed!

Sergeant-at-Arms: Jeff Hayden

Greeter: Fred Strathdee

Thought-of-the-Day: Carlos
Bolanos

Important Dates

Tuesday, April 22nd                    
Our Weekly Meeting

Friday, April 25th      
Homebound Deliveries

Friday, April 25th                      
Our Club's Board Meeting

Tuesday, April 29th                    
Our Weekly Meeting

 Rotary Birthdays in April

Bob Boland - 27 yr
Carlos Bolanos - 14 yr
Pete Liebengood - 9 yr  
Steve Webb - 5 yr 
Aaron Johnson - 1 yr

​ 



  Make sure to keep your Saturday, April 26th schedule clear!

Other News! 

Host a Youth Exchange Student for Just a FEW WEEKS!

Our Exchange Student Vittoria Farneze desperately needs a host family in the
Sequoia High School District for her last two months here, starting late April.
Hopefully a club member or someone they know can take her in. We really don't
want to have to send her back to Brazil early.  All we need is one member to have
a big heart and say YES!

Be a Host Family for a Global Grant Scholar!!!

We have received an email from Rotary Club of Issy Les Moulineaux in District
1660 in France. There is a very deserving young man in in need of a host family
for the Fall Quarter at Stanford University. I have attached the email received and
the letter Irwan Bello received from Stanford. Please give the information a quick
read and give it a bit of thought. Mickael Boubala may be reached
at mickaelboubala@gmail.com  

Host Family needed March 15th thru June 15th

Would you be interested in hosting a visiting physician or a nurse for three
months? The International Coordinator of the Chestertown, Maryland Rotary Club
is looking for host families. Two individuals will be receiving training from the
Stanford University Medical Center's Neonatal Center from March 15th until June
15, 2014. They need a place to stay and perhaps a tour here and there on the rare
occasion they aren't studying or sleeping. Please respond to RLThorp@ilsbio.com

Join Us!

We are working on some exciting ideas. Please come and enjoy the fellowship and
camaradarie of the Rotary Club of Redwood City in 2014!

Yours in Rotary,

Susan Howell, CPA,

President, 2013-2014

 
If you would like something included in The Spoke newsletter, please email
the info to news@redwoodcityrotary.org by Thursday evening. 

  Birthdays in April

Alpio Barbara
Dan Mulholland
Hal Butts
John Spicer

 Remember to turn in your
 makeups to Club Secretary
John McAfee for LUNCH credit!
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Greetings Susan Howell,

Many, many thanks to Judy Cooper and John Lowe for helping with deliveries.
Judy picked up decorations and balloons and John covered the delivery of the
cakes. We showed a zillion pictures, played Bingo (yep bingo) and had just a
generally relaxing meeting. We even had a few dignitaries - PDG Fred West and
almost DGN (maybe the right acronym) Jeri Fujimoto. Lousy attendance overall,
but I do think the crowd of really sparse attendees had a good time. 

This Week - Project Amigo

It has been awhile since Susan and Ted have attended our meeting and told us of
their great works down in Colima, Mexico. That makes this Tuesday a particular
treat. If you don't know much about Project Amigo, then spend a second and go
take a look at their website here. 

Our "Work" Book

One of the things I really wanted to accomplish as president was to put together
some sort of manual. I think I turned down a lot of jobs early on in Rotary because
I just didn't know enough about the job. Busy with life, busy with work, or just busy
were my excuses and my answers. BUT looking back I think I would have jumped
in a bit sooner had I realized an awful lot of those jobs were just EASY. I have
spent a lot of time asking a lot of people questions and I finally put together the
majority of the book. You can click here to get it! I hope it will evolve as our club
evolves. If you would like a Word version, please email president@redwood 
cityrotary.org

Our History Pages

Are up and working! For some odd reason I can't get Past President Glenn Nielsen
to be in numerical order, but somehow or other that makes perfect sense. Check
out our Club History Project here and if you happen to have one of the pictures
for the following missing presidents that would be awesome!!!!

1974 - Mell
1980 - Waligore

News and Events

Featured Speaker

Project Amigo

Service This Week

Finemaster: Glenn Nielsen!

Sergeant-at-Arms: Joseph
Lucero

Greeter: John Lowe AND
Carolina Curlionis

Thought-of-the-Day: Barbara
Bonilla

Important Dates

Tuesday, April 29th                    
Our Weekly Meeting

Friday, May 2nd        
Homebound Deliveries

Friday, May 2nd & 3rd                  
District Conference

Tuesday, May 6th                    
Our Weekly Meeting

 Rotary Birthdays in April

Bob Boland - 27 yr
Carlos Bolanos - 14 yr
Pete Liebengood - 9 yr  
Steve Webb - 5 yr 
Aaron Johnson - 1 yr



  

1983 - Armstrong
1985 - Frank
1992 - Bulanti
1993 - Mikulic
2000 - Houle

Rotarians at Work Day - Thanks to All!

Casa de Redwood Spaghetti Dinner had a superb turnout. Sixty three seniors, plus
six board members and a whole bunch of Rotarians! Ginny Hughes handled the
kitchen details with her usual splendid panache. Rotarian Rosanne Foust, Casa de
Redwood Treasurer, handled a bunch of the backend scheduling and made this a
go for Rotarians at Work Day. Follow-up scheduling and clipboard toting was
handled by PP Lilia Ledezma and PE Barbara Bonilla. Add what seemed to be
about 10 or so club members and their family members and this was a success. 

             

Rebuilding Together teamed up with volunteers from North Fair Oaks and a few
Rotarians to try to put the finishing touches of Friendship Park. I didn't get a report
back but I saw many, hard at work folks in the background of PEN John McAfee's
Facebook posts.  

Other News! 

Host a Youth Exchange Student for Just a FEW WEEKS!

Our Exchange Student Vittoria Farneze desperately needs a host family in the
Sequoia High School District for her last two months here, starting late April.
Hopefully a club member or someone they know can take her in. We really don't

  Member's Birthdays in April

Alpio Barbara
Dan Mulholland
Hal Butts
John Spicer

 Remember to turn in your
 makeups to Club Secretary
John McAfee for LUNCH credit!

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



want to have to send her back to Brazil early.  All we need is one member to have
a big heart and say YES!

Be a Host Family for a Global Grant Scholar!!!

We have received an email from Rotary Club of Issy Les Moulineaux in District
1660 in France. There is a very deserving young man in in need of a host family
for the Fall Quarter at Stanford University. I have attached the email received and
the letter Irwan Bello received from Stanford. Please give the information a quick
read and give it a bit of thought. Mickael Boubala may be reached
at mickaelboubala@gmail.com  

Join Us!

We are working on some exciting ideas. Please come and enjoy the fellowship and
camaradarie of the Rotary Club of Redwood City in 2014!

Yours in Rotary,

Susan Howell, CPA,

President, 2013-2014

 
If you would like something included in The Spoke newsletter, please email
the info to news@redwoodcityrotary.org by Thursday evening. 
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